

From: Gage, Mark

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 3:42 PM

To: Hansen, Richard Subject: vital oxide Importance: High

Dear Dr. Hansen,

Thank you for allowing me to try the Vital Oxide product. I really am very impressed with this product. The bottle dispenser itself is very easy to operate and the spray nozzle works well. The color of the white bottle and the green label speaks for itself....a Green Product...good marketing there. I have used it in various applications and it is an awesome product. It leaves my stainless steel demonstration table and the student worktables streak-free, and actually cleans the surface very well. I have used it my hot boxes for keeping food warm, food rolling racks and my steamer. It also eliminates odors that is always around in food operations. The awesome thing is that with Vital Oxide I know my tables and food contact surface are sanitized. Thanks so much and I hope we can get this product in for next school year.

## Thanks, Mark

Attached are a few pics of one of my students, Gia Finello and myself using the product.

Mark C. Gage CEC, CSCE
Culinary Arts Instructor
Middle Bucks Institute of Technology
2740 York Road
Jamison, PA 18929